
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
11:00:34	AM	
	
Hello.	
whilst	I	understand	that	the	original	60c	KW	price	was	generous	and	
unsustainable,	the	disparity	between	the	actual	cost	of	electricity	approx.	
32cents	kw	and	the	rebate	for	solar	generated	power	at	6.1cents	is	not	fair.	
the	proposed	11.6-14.6	cents	is	much	fairer	and	should	increase	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	regulated	
	
David	Snaidero		

	
Postcode:	2680	
	
	




